
Dear 7th Grade Families, 
  
By now you have received the email update regarding the COVID-19 situation 
from Superintendent Dr. John Barile. As noted in the letter, all field trips are 
cancelled until the end of April. I have been in contact with Global Endeavors and 
they are investigating possibilities to reschedule the New York City field trip 
during the end of May or June. 
  
I wanted to thank those of you who contacted me via telephone or email and 
expressed your opinions. These decisions are not easily made; however, be assured 
that the safety and well being of each child and our staff is central in our thinking. I 
will continue to work with the company, and I will get back to you with updates as 
they become available. 
  
I appreciate your patience and understanding during this time. 
 
Mr. Deane Renda 
WMS Principal 
 
 
 


